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April 3, 2018 

VIA EMAIL & US MAIL 

Re: Docket No. 20170220-WS - Application for appr·oval of transfer of Lake Yale 
Treatments Associates, Inc. water and wastewater systems and Certificates Nos. 560-W and 
488-S in Lake County to Lake Yale Utilities, LLC. 

Dear Mr. Smallridge: 

The Florida Public Service Commission (Commission) staff received Lake Yale Utilities, LLC's 
(Lake Yale) April 3, 20 18 filing regarding certain notices in the subject docket that were returned 
to sender as undeliverable. Staff contacted the entities and verified the correct addresses. They 
are as follows: 

Mayor, City of Mascotte 
1 00 East Myers Boulevard 
Mascotte, FL 34753-0056 

and 

East Central Florida Regional Planning Council 
455 N. Garland Avenue, Fourth Floor 
Orlando, FL 3280 I 

Please send a copy of the approved notice, after changing the date in the first line of the first 
paragraph of the notice to refl ect the date that it is mailed, to these entities as required by Rules 
25-30.030(2) and (5)(a), Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.). Then, please submit an affidavit 
affim1ing that Lake Yale has complied with the requirements of Rules 25-30.030(2) and (5)(a), 
F.A.C., and the date the notices were sent to the following address: 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OfFICE CEKTER • 2540 SIIUMA RD OAK BOULEVARD • TALL.AIIASSEE, FL 32399-0850 
An Affirmative Action / Equal O pportunity Em ployer· 

PSC Website: hllp://www.norida psc.corn In ternet E-mail : contact@psc.st:~t c.n.us 
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Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Should you have any questions concerning the information in this letter, please feel fTee to 
contact Mrs. Melinda Watts by phone at (850) 413-6952 or by email at mwatts@psc.state.fl.us 
for technical questions, or Ms. Suzanne Brownless by phone at (850) 4 13-6218 or by emai I at 
sbrownle@psc.state.fl.us for legal questions. Please include the docket number on all 
submissions to the Commission Clerk. 

MW:~ 

Sincerely, 

Melinda Watts 
Engineering Specialist 
Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 

cc: Office of the Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20 170220-WS) 




